

## Village Board

Mayor Andrea Dumas

Trustee Norman Bonner

Trustee Matthew Boyea

Trustee Brian Langdon

Trustee
C. Archie McKee

## Department Heads

Village Clerk Rebahka Scaccia

Village Treasurer Kristine Lashway

Chief of Police William T. Andre

DPW Supervisor

Code Enforcement

## Village of Malone

343 West Main Street, Malone, New York, 12953
Ph: 518-483-4570 Fax: 518-481-6737
NY State Relay (TTY) # 1-800-421-1220
www.villageofmalone-ny.com

Dear Village of Malone Community,

The Village of Malone is excited to announce that we are preparing our application for New York State's Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) Round 8. We are very excited about this prestigious grant program, which offers an opportunity for our community to potentially secure \$10 million in funding to revitalize our downtown area.

We recognize that the heart of Malone's charm lies within its people: its residents, business owners, and community leaders. Your ideas, visions, and projects are crucial to creating a compelling and competitive application.

The Village is reaching out to invite you to participate in the process by submitting your projects and ideas for consideration in our DRI application. We want to hear from our business owners with plans for expansion, property owners considering renovations, and residents with a vision for community improvements and development.

You will find attached a project submittal form. This form is designed to capture the essential details of your proposed project, including its location, description, funding needs, and potential impact on our downtown area. Please submit completed forms electronically to <a href="mailto:adumas@villageofmalone-ny.com">adumas@villageofmalone-ny.com</a> or Rebahka in person at the Village Offices, 343 W. Main Street, Malone, NY 12953 no later than 5 p.m. Monday, September 30th. Our team will review all submissions and may contact you for additional information as we prepare our application.

We are working on creating a vibrant downtown that will bring future opportunities. Your participation is invaluable in this process, and we look forward to your innovative ideas for Malone's future.

Key points to remember:

- 1. Projects should align with the overall goal of revitalizing downtown Malone.
- 2. Proposals can range from small-scale improvements to large transformative projects.
- Both public and private projects are eligible for consideration.
- 4. Your project doesn't need to be fully developed we welcome ideas at all stages.

If you have any questions or need assistance with the form, please don't hesitate to contact Andrea Dumas, Archie McKee, Matt Boyea, Norm Bonner or Brian Langdon, and Alex Armani-Munn from AES Northeast (518-561-1598).

Thank you for your commitment to our community. Let's work together to make downtown Malone an even more wonderful place to live, work, and visit.

Sincerely,

Andrea Dumas, Mayor